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St Michael's School is a
school community founded

by the Sisters of Mercy in
1914.



We aspire to be a secure,

caring learning environment
where commitment to Faith,

Truth, Service and
Compassion are encouraged

as a way of life.



Stations of the Cross & Final Assembly

A reminder that our Stations of the Cross to commemorate the Easter story will be held at 9am in the hall on

the last day of term (Thursday 6 April). Also on the last day will be our final assembly for the term at 2.30pm

and our Easter Raffle draw. Thank you to the P & F for coordinating the Easter Raffle, to all those who have

donated chocolates and to the Year 6 students for selling the tickets before school each morning. 

Term 2 Start Dates

Term 1 concludes next week on Thursday 6 April and students commence Term 2 on Thursday 27 April.

Monday 24 April will be our 'Catholic Day'. This is an additional day of leave for staff in Catholic schools in

recognition of the after-hours work involved in sacramental Masses on weekends. The school will be 

closed for staff and students on this date. Tuesday 25 April is the ANZAC Day Public Holiday and

Wednesday 26 April is a student free day where the staff will be engaging with CEWA consultants 

around some professional development on learning differentiation strategies. 

I thank all our staff, students, parents and caregivers for a wonderful start to the school year 

and for all your hard work during Term 1. I wish you all a safe and restful holiday and a wonderful 

Easter!

Warm regards

Dr Siobhan Galos

Principal

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL
Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Congratulations to our Year 3 and 5 students on completing NAPLAN

assessments over the last few weeks. We are so proud of their efforts. Thank

you to Mrs Fardig and Miss Campagna for preparing the students and

supporting them through the assessment period. Thank you also to Mr

Sheridan for co-ordinating.

Congratulations also to the students who swam in our interschool swimming

carnival today. The results were not available as this newsletter went to

'print', however regardless of the outcome, we are proud of their efforts and

sportsmanship!
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FAITH FOR THE JOURNEY
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KEY DATES
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MERIT AWARD WINNERS

 
Year 5 & 6 - STEM Excursion

Whole School Mass 

Stations of the Cross 9:00am 

Merit Assembly & Easter Raffle 2:30pm 

Term One Concludes  

Term Two Commences for Students

Mother’s Day Morning Celebrations
 



 

3 April



5 April



6 April



6 April



6 April 



27 April



12 May 

PP:          Lachlan L, Teddy F.

Year 1:  Mary-Lena DMM, Elijah B.

Year 2:  Whole Class

Year 3:  Kiyana N, Olivia L.

Year 4:  Lachlan K, Lucy G.

Year 5:  Virat S, Mary T, Lisa-Marie F.

Year 6:   Zeus L, Ayla CM.



COVID-19 & Other Illness 

We have had a number of positive cases in our school community in the past couple of weeks. Please

keep your child at home if they are unwell or display symptoms such as a sore throat, runny nose or

headaches.  If you require some Covid-19 test kits, please ask in administration. Please see

www.wa.gov.au/government/covid-19-coronavirus/covid-19-coronavirus-managing-covid-19-wa

for more information. 

NAPLAN

Congratulations to our amazing Year 3 and Year 5 students who have now completed their NAPLAN

tests. All students should be proud of the effort that they put into their online and paper tests over a

two week period.  

Winter Uniforms 

Term 2 is fast approaching and students will be required to dress in their winter uniform. Please

place your order for winter uniforms ASAP to ensure that your size is in stock. The uniform shop will

be opened on Thursday 6 April from 8.30am to 9.15am for parents wishing to purchase winter

uniforms for Term 2. All online orders placed after 8am on Thursday 6 April 2023 via QuickCliq will

not be distributed until Friday 28 April 2023 (Term 2 Week 1). The uniform shop will be closed

during the April school holidays.

ASSISTANT PRINCIPALS'  NEWS
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Parent Meetings 

Parent Meetings have been in full swing over the

last two weeks. Special thanks to all the staff and

parents who attended these meetings.

Mud Kitchen Supplies

We are in need of unwanted metal pots, pans,

baking trays, cupcake tins, cake tins or cooking

utensils for our outdoor mud kitchen. Please leave

any donations in the box outside Pre-primary. 

 

We hope you all have a lovely Easter and break

over the holidays. 

Term 2 is set to be yet another busy term.  

Warm regards,

Mrs Jo Borg and Mr Michael Sheridan

Assistant Principals

http://www.wa.gov.au/government/covid-19-coronavirus/covid-19-coronavirus-managing-covid-19-wa


FACTION SWIMMING CARNIVAL
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HARMONY DAY 
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L a s t  T u e s d a y ,  S t  M i c h a e l ’ s

c e l e b r a t e d  H a r m o n y  D a y .  I t  i s

a  d a y  t o  c e l e b r a t e  a l l  t h e

d i f f e r e n t  c u l t u r e s  t h a t  a r e

p a r t  o f  A u s t r a l i a .  I t  i s  a l s o  a n

o p p o r t u n i t y  t o  p a y  t r i b u t e  t o

t h e  o r i g i n a l  i n h a b i t a n t s  o f  t h e

c o u n t r y ,  t h e  I n d i g e n o u s

A u s t r a l i a n s .  H a r m o n y  D a y  w a s

i n s p i r e d  b y  t h e  U n i t e d

N a t i o n s ’  I n t e r n a t i o n a l  D a y  f o r

t h e  E l i m i n a t i o n  o f  R a c i a l

D i s c r i m i n a t i o n .  

S p e c i a l  t h a n k s  m u s t  g o  t o  M i s s

G - C  w h o  c o o r d i n a t e d  t h e

s c h o o l  w i d e  e v e n t .   



On Monday 20th March, the Year 3 students visited Bassendean Memorial Library and met with

Janet Megarrity, Local Studies Librarian. Janet and her two volunteers were more than eager to

show students photos of ‘old’ Bassendean and talk about life then. Students have been learning

about local changes and continuity in Bassendean and were keen to find out about how Bassendean

was in the past!

One exciting piece of history was that the BIC was previously known as Hay’s Swamp and Mr Hay

lived in a castle on the now BIC!

YEAR THREE EXCURSION 
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YEAR FOUR CLASS NEWS
After a discussion on data being represented in different formats. (e.g. Braille, Morse code, sign

language, flags) the children brainstormed the features of Emojis. Then they designed an Emoji to

represent a message about Harmony Day. Most chose to communicate that Australia celebrates

Harmony Day. Here are some of their designs. 

 

T h e  c h i l d r e n  a l s o  v i e w e d  t w o

Y o u T u b e  v i d e o s  a b o u t

H a r m o n y  D a y  a n d  t h e y  u s e d

t h e s e  a s  a  b a s i s  f o r  t h e i r  o w n ,

w h i c h  t h e y  c r e a t e d  i n  C L I P S .

A n  e x a m p l e  o f  t h e i r  w o r k  c a n

b e  s e e n  b y  s c a n n i n g  t h i s  Q R -

C o d e .  
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GYMNASTICS
This term, all classes from Kindergarten to Year Four have enjoyed their Gymnastics lessons every

Friday. They have learnt many new skills and worked as a team  to achieve fantastic results. 

INTERSCHOOL SWIMMING
TEAM
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MUD KITCHEN SUPPLIES
WANTED!



SOCIAL
 WORKER 

NEWS
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COMMUNITY NEWS
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The inclusion of any community advertising does not constitute or imply endorsement,
sponsorship or recommendation thereof by St. Michael’s School.

St. Michael’s does not accept any responsibility or liability for the conduct or content of these
advertisements, sites and the offerings made by the third parties.



COMMUNITY NEWS
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Marriage Enrichment Weekend

Looking for an Easter Gift for your spouse. Give yourselves time together at the end of

the school holidays. Your wedding was one day in your life, but your marriage is

forever. A Marriage Encounter Weekend can put the newness back into your

relationship.  Come and join us on either 22-23 April 2023 at Corpus Christi College,

Bateman. (This is a Live-out weekend where couples go back to their own homes on

Saturday evening) or 27-29 October 2023 at Salvatorian Spirituality Centre,

Currambine (Live-in from Friday evening to Sunday afternoon). Book online at

www.wwme.org.au or contact Brendon & Valerie on 0493534865 

Aranmore Catholic College Scholarships for 2024 are now available.

Students entering Year 7 in 2024 who can demonstrate a high aptitude or potential for

development in Academics, Music, Netball, or Rugby are encouraged to apply.

Please visit the College's website at www.aranmore.wa.edu.au for more information

and to apply.

http://www.wwme.org.au/
http://www.aranmore.wa.edu.au/
https://www.aranmore.wa.edu.au/enrolments/scholarshipsfor
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ADHD & Your Child
Protective Behaviours
Engaging Adolescents
123 Magic & Emotion Coaching

Midvale Hub Parenting Services available include:

see website for details https://www.midvalehub.org.au/

https://www.midvalehub.org.au/


COMMUNITY NEWS
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http://www.stmichaelsbass.wa.edu.au/
http://www.stmichaelsbass.wa.edu.au/

